

THE RICHARD CROSSE CHURCH OF ENGLAND PRIMARY SCHOOL

Crawley Lane, Kings Bromley, Burton-on-Trent, Staffordshire, DE13 7JE

Chief Executive Officer: Mrs C Gethin
Headteacher: Ms E Bowring
Telephone: 01543 472245
E-mail: office@tssmat.staffs.sch.uk
Website: www.richardcrosse.staffs.sch.uk

8th October 2024

Dear Parents/Carers

After School Wrap Around Care and After School Sports Clubs

We are delighted to announce that we will be partnering with Progressive Sports to bring you their exciting and enriching wrap around care and after school sports clubs at Richard Crosse.

Progressive Sports will be taking over our after school care club provision starting after the half term in October. Their focus will be on creating enriching and inclusive activities for children that create a positive and enjoyable extension to the school day. From arts and crafts to sports and games, your child will love the variety of activities awaiting them at wraparound.

The after school club will run daily Monday to Friday in term time from 3.15pm to 6pm. Progressive Sports will ensure that the after school club is a great extension to the school day offering the children with fun, relaxed and enriching activities to enjoy. Children will be able to free flow through four zones and enjoy a range of activities and games. Children will also be able to enjoy a light snack and refreshments to keep them going.

For sporty children, a range of sports will also be offered each half term such as laser tag, football, dodgeball and archery to name but a few. There will be something for everyone to enjoy. Soccer Stars on a Tuesday will continue to run until Christmas and then Progressive Sports will offer a club on a Tuesday also.

For more information about Progressive Sports and to access booking details for after school wrap around care, sports clubs which they offer and prices please visit their website at https://enrolmy.com/progressive-sports-staffordshire/book-now/25-Richard-Crosse--Autumn-Term--After-School-Club-















Company Registration Number: 9613632 www.tssmat.staffs.sch.uk If your child wishes to take part in the sports club this is included in the cost of the after school wrap around sessions.

Payment is made direct to Progressive Sports and they also offer payment by tax free childcare vouchers, childcare grant payments and other employers childcare voucher schemes (please see their website).

Printed flyers from Progressive Sports will be coming home with children soon and we are hoping that Progressive Sports will be in school on Tuesday 22nd October (at our Parents Evening) to answer any questions you may have or you can contact them direct on 01889 343120.

Please note that any outstanding care club fees due to Richard Crosse will need to be paid in full prior to your child registering with Progressive Sports.

Our morning breakfast/care club will remain with Richard Crosse and any new bookings for this should be made via the school office.

Kind regards.

Ms E. Bowring Headteacher